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09 November 2022

Dear parents,

Primary schools are coming together to sing Christmas songs at Runcorn Town Hall.

Your child has shown an interest in singing at an open day at Runcorn Town Hall on Saturday 26th November. Our singing allocated time is 2.25pm for approximately 20 minutes.

There will be a Christmas tree, craft stalls, refreshments and mince pies.

Children will meet at 2pm at Runcorn Town Hall, in school uniform they can wear a Christmas decoration, tinsel etc.  Parents can stay to listen to the choir.

Please sign below if you wish for your child to take part in this event and return this slip tomorrow so that we can inform organisers and let them know how many are attending. 

Many thanks,
Mrs Connolly  

(…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………

Town Hall Choir 26th November 2022

I would like my child……………………………….to take part in the Town Hall choir performance on Saturday 26th November 

I will arrive at 2 pm with my child and stay to for the performance.

Signed ………………………………………………………..
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helping children and young people to succeed
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The Diocese of Shrewsbury is a registered charity.  Charity No 234025
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